Awesome Alum!

The Boys & Girls Clubs of Yellowstone County Alumni Series, this month featuring Paige Hatzenbihler

When did you attend the Club?

I attended Castle Rock Clubhouse when it first opened in 2005 until around 2008. In high school, I was a Junior Staff at Castle Rock and Bench. During college, I was a Program Coordinator at Medicine Crow for a summer.



What were some of your favorite moments/memories?

I remember feeling so cool when my dad would pick me up during "Power Hour" so I didn't have to stick around for the remainder of the quiet homework time, but always begging to stay if he ended up working a little later. The super fun stuff happened after Power Hour like box braids, fuse beads, and going to the computer lab to play Disney games.

Tell us about your journey after your time at Club?

I am currently a full-time student, full-time nanny, and part-time marketing and event planning intern. I have been to 14 different countries and nearly half of the states. I am a senior marketing student at MSU Billings. I will be graduating in May 2022 with my Bachelors of Science in Business Administration

If you could give a Club kid of today some advice, what would that be?

You can go to Club staff with anything! They really do care about you and want to see you succeed in all that you do.

Anything else you would like to add about being a Club kid?

To Club Parents: Even if your child tells you they didn't have fun at Club that day, they probably did.

If you are a Club alumni or know of anyone that is, we would love to chat! Please email Karrie Owen at kowen@bgcyellowstone.org



